
      

 

Compass national site. 

 

In August 2020, Compass will become a national system meaning that it will be available 

as a free to use resource for any organisation that is a charity, CIC or not-for-profit 

organisation anywhere in the UK. 

Existing users will see some changes to the platform, but will still be able to log in using 

their original user name and password. 

The main differences from the previous site include:- 

A new national Home page, featuring a map with all registered organisations shown. 

The ability to search for organisations by Area anywhere in the country. 

Each organisation will now have their own Home Page that can be customised to reflect 

their organisation. This Home page is configurable by Organisational Administrators, 

through their own Organisational Administration page. 

To log in to your own organisation, please use the log in button on the national Home 

page. Once logged in you can create a shortcut to your organisation so that you can go 

straight to your Home page to log on in the future. 

If as an Organisation you have registered to use the secure modules of the site, you will 

find that the Case Management System (CRIS) is largely unchanged but you will now 

have the ability to make secure on-line referrals through the Multi-Agency Referral 

System (MARS) to any organisation nationally that is also MARS enabled. 

We hope that the transfer of Compass from a local system to a national system will take 

place smoothly, but should you have any issues or questions then please do not hesitate 

to contact us on 01539 792015 or email pwhiteley@ageuksouthlakeland.org.uk. 


